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Japan Tour of Sendia and Onagawa  













Wataru Mizumachi Receives 2008 Nuclear Professional of the Year Award from his ISOE Colleagues (left to right)  Peter Lyons, PhD, US NRC Commissioner,  John Palms, PhD, 
President, University of South Carolina,  Wataru Mizumachi, ISOE Burea Chair Emeritus, David W. Miller, PhD, NATC Regional Director 





































Peach Bottom Visit March 2013 



































Dr. ElBaradei and I made the speech at Sep 
11th memorial by International Security 
Society at Philadelphia Convention Center 

Dr. ElBaradei and I made the speech at Sep 
11th memorial by International Security 
Society at Philadelphia Convention Center 












